
 
GRANVILLE VILLAGE ANNUAL LEAF PICK-UP  

 
The Village of Granville provides annual leaf pick-up during October and November of 
each year. During this time, leaves should be piled between the curb and sidewalk, and 
not in the gutters or ditches. Those leaves piled in gutters and ditches will clog drainage 
facilities. It is also requested that you do not put limbs or brush in piles of leaves, because 
such items cause equipment breakdowns and delay leaf pick-up. Also, please remove your 
cars from designated no parking areas on the day leaves are scheduled for pick-up if leaves 
are present. 
 
Because of the time and manpower required for leaf pick-up, the Village will be 
unable to pick up brush and limbs during the leaf pick-up weeks. 
 
The Village of Granville Service Department will be running two crews Monday thru 
Thursday ten hour days 7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. The Service Department will work on 
Fridays if needed to catch up on the weekly rounds. Leaves are to be placed between the 
curb and sidewalk before the days in which your area is scheduled for pick up. Rain delays 
may cause some alteration of the schedule. The scheduled pick-up days are as follows: 
 
MONDAY’S  NORTH OF BROADWAY, EAST OF MAIN STREET, TO  
    BRYN DU WOODS (Including the north side of Newark 
Granville Road) 
 
TUESDAY’S  SOUTH OF BROADWAY, EAST OF MAIN STREET, TO 
    FAIRVIEW (Including the south side of Newark-Granville 
Road) 
 
TUESDAY’S & WEDNESDAY’S SOUTH OF BROADWAY, WEST OF MAIN 
STREET. 
 
WEDNESDAY’S & THURSDAY’S NORTH OF BROADWAY, WEST OF 
MAIN STREET. 
 
THURSDAY’S & FRIDAY IF NEEDED     BRYN DU WOODS AND ALL AREAS 

EAST  
 
The schedule will be repeated each week until leaves are cleaned up. If you have any 
questions or comments, please call 587-1880.  


